Egginton Primary School Church Road Egginton Derby DE65 6HP

Tel: 01283 732748

Email: info@egginton.derbyshire.sch.uk Website: www.egginton.derbyshire.sch.co.uk



Headteacher - Mr Richard Kitching

18th June 2018

Dear Parents/Carers,

Re: Egginton Village Fete – Saturday 7th July 2018.

Once again we are delighted to have been invited to participate at the Egginton Village Fete on Saturday 7th July at Egginton Memorial Hall. Last year's event was a fantastic, memorable day that was extremely well supported by families associated with Egginton Primary School and we look forward to seeing even more of our pupils and families there this year. After the fete the school PTA received a generous share of the profits made to contribute towards school funds and thereby enhancing the education for our children.

Singing – 2.45pm

The children from our school will be taking to the Memorial Hall entrance steps at 2.45pm to sing a short selection of songs (Doh Reh Me, Moon River and I love the Flowers). **All the children** from Egginton School have been invited to sing at the fete and it would be great to have as many as possible there to represent the school. Children are not required to wear school uniform

School Band

Our wonderful school band will be performing at 3.30pm on the Memorial Hall steps. Band members should put their instruments in the Trent Class on arrival at the fete. Please come and support them!

'Beat the Headteacher' Penalty Shoot Out

After the singing has finished I will once again be going in goal to give the children another chance to score against the Headteacher and win a prize.

Non – Uniform Day/ Donations – 6th July

On the 6th July the children have been invited to attend school in non-uniform in return for a donation to be made for the summer fete stalls. Suggested donations include: Chocolates, sweets, good quality toys, donations for the 'Fancy Goods Stall' and cakes.

Teddy Tombola

The pupils at Egginton will this year be running the popular 'Teddy Tombola' stall from 2pm.

There will be many other events taking place on the day that the children will really enjoy including a fancy dress competition (registration at 1.45pm for 2pm start), a chocolate tombola and a Soccer Stars target stall.

Thank you for your support. I am sure that the pupils will really enjoy the experience of participating in a community event.

Yours sincerely,

Mr Richard Kitching





